Ernie Fletcher Governor

Teresa J. Hill, Secretary Environmental and Public Protection Cabinet

Christopher L. Lilly Commissioner Department of Public Protection



Commonwealth of Kentucky **Public Service Commission**211 Sower Blvd.
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

Telephone: (502) 564-3940 Fax: (502) 564-3460 psc.ky.gov

November 8, 2006

Ms. Julie K. Tinnell Shadow Wood Waste Environmental, LLC 13404 Creekview Road

Post Office Box 83

Prospect, Kentucky 40059

Re: Case No. 2004-00364

Dear Ms. Tinnell:

In Case No. 2004-00364, the Commission approved Shadow Wood Waste Environmental, LLC's ("Shadow Waste") acquisition of the wastewater treatment facilities of Shadow Wood Subdivision Sewer Service.

On August 4, 2006, Commission Staff requested that Shadow Waste correct its Annual Report for the calendar year ending December 31, 2005 to properly reflect the transfer. On September 15, 2006, Commission Staff again requested that Shadow Waste correct the 2005 annual report and submit the corrected pages within 20 days. To date, Commission Staff has yet to receive the corrected pages. Shadow Waste has also failed to return Commission Staff's telephone messages regarding the annual report.

Commission Staff respectfully requests that Shadow Waste correct the 2005 annual report and submit the corrected pages within 10 days of the date of this letter. Failure to submit the requested information may subject the utility and its owners to possible administrative sanctions. Commission Staff stands ready to assist Shadow Waste with the corrections.

If Shadow Waste requires Commission Staff assistance or has any questions, please call Daniel Hinton of the Commission Staff at (502) 564-3940, Extension 276.

Beth O'Dormell

Executive Director

cc: Case File No. 2004-00364 David E. Spenard, Esq.



Mark David Goss

Chairman

John W. Clay

Commissioner